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Re: Deep Geologic Repository Project for Low and Intermediate Level Radioactive Waste

Dear Members of the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency,

Please do not place a repository for nuclear waste near the town of Kincardine, and approximately a
half-mile from the Great Lakes, which is the source of drinking water for 44 million people.

Our water is our most precious resource. Please, for this and future generations, protect our water
sources. Water is indeed life.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Lisa Anselme RN, BLS, HN-BC
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